
Martin Trigg-Hogarth 

From: Paul Beer [Paul.Beer@lipco.co.uk]
Sent: 04 March 2013 12:13
To: Martin Trigg
Cc: Andy Busiakiewicz
Subject: Supplier Approvals
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Hi Martin 
  
I have the latest Supplier Quality Requirement from Cobham and I can confirm that you only need to 
hold NADCAP approval and not approval directly from Cobham to carry out NDT and Surface 
Treatments. 
  
Regards 
Paul 
  
Paul Beer 

Estimating & Planning Engineer 
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www.lipco.co.uk 
The documents of this transmission contain confidential and/or privileged information belonging to Lipco Engineering Limited and its 
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are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution and/or taking any action based upon reliance of the contents of this transmission 
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